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WASHINGTON – U.S. Senate Majority Whip Dick Durbin (D-IL), a member of the 
Senate Appropriations Committee, released the following statement on Senate passage 
of the Continuing Resolution (CR), which will fund various federal agencies through 
March 1  and March 8 , respectively:st th

“It’s disappointing that the best we can do is ‘keep the lights on’ when funding the 
government. We should be addressing issues that are important to the American people, 
not kicking the can down the road once again. The good news is that the Senate came 
together today in a good-faith effort to pass a bipartisan CR until March. Now, the 
House must put their extreme MAGA priorities aside and do what’s best to avert a 
harmful shutdown that would delay veterans’ programs; nutrition assistance for women, 
infants, and children; benefits for our military; and so much more. Funding the 
government is an essential part of this job. It’s not the time to play politics.”


